From:

Sent: Friday, 14 July 2023 8:58 PM

To: Records Department

Subject: [EXTERNAL]

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Strong opposition to Lidcombe rubbish pit

Dear municipal staff, Good evening! Thank you for taking the time to consider our suggestion! personally have the following suggestions:

- *Garbage stations should be built in the suburbs, sparsely populated areas, and there are few people in Australia. I personally think that finding such a place is not a big problem. Please think carefully
- *No matter where it is built, the physical and mental health of the residents must be considered first. Building in the old urban area will definitely affect many more people and things than the newly planned new urban area, so I implore the Council to fight for us!
- *The last point, if the majority (at least over half or 90%) of the residents know about it and don't object, it's fine. Residents within 250 meters in diameter of the station know that this is unreasonable, because the physical and mental health problems caused by noise, air pollution and traffic are far greater than this range, isn't it?

 *The last point, if the majority (at least over half or 90%) of the residents know about it and don't object, it's fine. Residents within 250 meters in diameter of the station know that this is unreasonable, because the physical and mental health problems caused by noise, air pollution and traffic are far greater than this range, isn't it?

Kind regards Name: . Contact No

Address:7